Dear friends and family,

I'm writing to tell you about an opportunity I'm very excited about.  Revival Harvest Ministry is organizing a mission trip to Kenya Africa and I've been invited to go.  The dates of this mission trip are ...... through ..........  
This mission trip will include a 10 day revival in one of the poorest places in the world, helping to feed and clothe orphans,  and traveling to some of the rural areas of Kenya to bring the message of Jesus to the people there.  Many of the people we will be ministering to at the revival live off $1 per day, and some of the orphans we will be helping to feed and clothe often go days between meals.  We are going to bring a message of salvation and hope, and to help make a difference in their lives.  If you would like to see a brochure with pictures for our trip or see some of the videos feeding orphans, you can do so at www.RevivalHarvest.Org.
Africa is one of the more expensive places to do a mission trip.  The cost of this trip is $3500 p/person.  Revival Harvest Ministry is run 100% by volunteers, no one in the organization will be earning money from this.  The $3500 will include my airfare, food, security, transportation and housing, and will help feed starving children.  I know I will be able to earn some of these funds on my own, but I also know I won't have enough to cover most of the expenses.
I'm writing to ask my friends and family for two things.  First, I would like to ask for your prayers.  Having people pray as I go on this trip would not only be comforting, it will also make a big difference for me and the success of the team.  God will hear your prayers.  Second, I would also like to ask for financial support from anyone willing and able to help.  I truly believe God is calling me to do this mission work, and if God puts it on your heart to help in this way I would greatly appreciate it.  If this is something you would like to help with there are two ways to do this.  You can donate online at www.RevivalHarvestMinistry/donate;  Click on "Mission Trip" option and you will be able to give toward my trip.  You can receive a tax deductible receipt by following the instructions.  Or you can mail a check to Revival Harvest Ministry on my behalf.  If you do mail a check, ask me for a "Mission Trip Donation Form" if a tax deduction is important to you.  If a tax deduction is not important, you can skip using the form and simply write my name on the memo of your check and mail it to Revival Harvest Ministry.  Their address is PO Box 8986, Tacoma WA 98419.
Thank you so much for taking the time to read my letter.  I would love to keep in touch with you about the preparations for my trip to Africa and email updates from Africa to you as well if you are interested.  Please let me know if you have any comments or questions for me.

I love you.  God bless you,
